## Mayor DAVID R. MARTIN



DIRECTOR OF ADMINISTRATION
MICHAEL E. HANDLER

Phone: (203) 977-4182 FAX: (203) 977-5657 Email: mhandler@stamfordct.gov

## **MEMORANDUM**

P.O. BOX 10152 STAMFORD, CONNECTICUT 06904-2152

DATE:

February 7, 2018

TO:

**Board of Representatives** 

FROM:

Michael E. Handler, Director of Administration/

CC:

Planning Board Board of Finance

David R. Martin, Mayor

RE:

Revised Final Report - Discontinuance of a Portion of Division Street West of Clinton

Avenue

Attached please find the revised Director of Administration's Final Report concerning the Discontinuance of a Portion of Division Street West of Clinton Avenue.

Attachments: February 7, 2018 Director of Administration Report

February 1, 2018 Appraisal